
Member Newsletter 
Friday, January 28th 

 

 

  
Come and join 

F&B Manager, Jeff Hutchinson 
& 

Friend on 

Facebook 

Forward to a 

Friend  

 

Golf Shop 
Winter 
Hours 

 
Monday to 

Friday 
9 am - 5 pm 

 
Saturday & 

Sunday 
Closed 

  



Executive Chef, Luc Bissonnette 
for Valentine's Day! 

 
 

Reservations can be made Monday to 
Friday, 9am to 5pm 
by contacting Jeff at 

250-862-3177 
or 

jhutchinson@harvestgolf.com 
 
 

Menu to be announced on Feb.1st. 
  

 

 
Hard To Believe! 

 
 

The Golf Course & Practice 
Facility 

 
are scheduled to open for play in 

 
49 days!! 

  

 
    

 


